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As a professional educator licensed in a few states, although not this one, I believe 

that students who have suffered extremely from lack of educational opportunities in 

this negative environment that has lasted several years, must be given the 

opportunity to catch up in whatever manner necessary and receive the degree 

needed for them to progress in their professional and personal goals.  It is 

unreasonable to leave such students in a position where they can not move forward 

for whatever reasons.  They are badly needed in positions in which they can benefit 

themselves and society as a whole.  Burdening them with stigmas when they have 

demonstrated the necessary skills benefits no one. 


